RUSSELL W. RAY, P.L.L.C.
Attorney and Counselor at Law

6212-A Old Franconia Road

Alexandria, Virginia 22310

	Russell W. Ray *

Holly R. Smith **

 * Admitted in DC, VA 


 **  Admitted in DC, PA, VA


 
	Dir: (202) 302-3172

Tel: (703)313-9401

Fax: (703) 313-8004

holly@raysmithlaw.com



 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1October 31, 2008

VIA FACSIMILE AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

Mr. Doug Dean

Director

Colorado Public Utilities Commission

1560 Broadway, Suite 250

Denver, CO 80202

RE:
Docket No. 08I-420EG; In the Matter of the Investigation of Regulatory and Rate Incentives for Customers of Gas and Electric Utilities
Dear Director Dean: 


Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. and Sam’s West, Inc. (“Wal-Mart”), through counsel, offers its initial response to Decision No. C08-0988 in the above-referenced proceeding.  Wal-Mart is currently focusing its efforts on the design of a presentation concerning issues outlined in the notice and will file its formal comments shortly after its participation in the November 13, 2008 workshop in a companion docket.  Wal-Mart apologizes for the delay in submitting its comments.

  
Achieving both the legislatively mandated demand reductions and the Governor mandated greenhouse gas emission reductions will require the participation of utilities, customers, and potentially third parties.  In particular, the attainment of these collective goals will be the result of the successful implementation of both customer-side and utility-side incentives.  This inquiry into customer-side incentives, together with its companion utility-incentive docket will enable the Commission and participants to take a systematic approach toward energy conservation and will also assist in the best possible marshalling of resources toward energy demand and greenhouse gas reduction goals.  


Wal-Mart looks forward to participation in this docket and thanks this honorable Commission for the opportunity to present on this extremely important topic. 


I have enclosed three (3) copies of this letter and have provided an electronic version. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

Holly Rachel Smith

Counsel for Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. and Sam’s West, Inc.
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